
On November 28, 2019, in one of the 
gorgeous concert halls of the Palace of 
Culture, city of Pernik, the second FAS 
Stakeholders meeting was held. The event 
was hosted by Regional administration 
Pernik. There was over 50 guests at the 
meeting: representatives of Pernik, Radomir, 
Breznik, Tran, Zemen and Kovachevtsi 
municipal administrations, Regional 
Directorate of Education, principals of 
schools and kindergartens and other social 
partners in the region. The main aim and the 
objectives of the Project were presented at 
the meeting. The progress achieved under 
the FAS Project has been taken into account. 
Emphasis was placed on upcoming “Fine in 
school” activities. In cooperation with the 
other Bulgarian partner, the activities of the 
Stakeholder Forum will take place over the 
next few months, also through the use of the 
web platform and the Learning Community 
tools, and will be completed with reporting.
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